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County hears about 2020 Census
(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Commission on Monday heard about the
upcoming 2020 Census.

Allan Dawson with the U.S. Census Bureau met with the Commission to discuss
the timetable for the Census and need to recruit census takers in Doniphan
County.

Dawson said the U.S. Census Bureau pay $15 an hour plus 58 cents per mile with
a flexible work schedule.

He said the Census Bureau will begin the hiring process in January, with the
official Census to begin April 1, 2020.

Dawson said those interested in applying or obtaining additional information can
call 1-855-562-2020.

Commissioners reminded residents of the importance of participating in the 2020
Census for fair political representation and federal assistance.

Commission Chairman Thad Geiger stated the county's willingness to make
available facilities to assist with the Census.
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